
From: C.J. Compher
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: RE: FOIA Request
Date: Friday, June 14, 2019 11:44:44 AM

Dear Metra FOIA Official,
 
Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am requesting an opportunity to inspect
or obtain copies of public records, specifically, Metra Contract B42189 (PA42189), executed
between Petroleum Traders Corporation and Metra. In addition, please also provide any and all
corresponding counterparts, addendums and Change Orders that relate to Metra Contract B42189
(PA 42189).
  
I look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5 ILCS
140(3)(d).  Thank you for considering and responding to this request. 
 
Sincerely
-CJ
 
Charles Jeffrey “C.J.” Compher Jr.
Emerson & Elder, P.C.
53 W. Jackson Blvd. Suite 526
Chicago, IL. 60604
cj@emersonelder.com
312-858-0703 mobile 
www.emersonelder.com
 
Emerson & Elder, P.C., is a law firm and therefore this message, including attachments, is
covered by the Electronic Communication Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C., sections 2510-2521, is
CONFIDENTIAL and may also be protected by ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE.  If you
believe you received this e-mail in error, do not read it. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, I did not intend to waive and do not intend to waive any privileges or confidentiality
of this message or the attachments.  Please reply to the sender that you have received the
message in error, then delete it.  Thank you.
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